
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

TO:   Auburn Residents  

FROM: Public Services 

RE:   Public Services Weekly Report  

DATE:  Week Ending April 1, 2016 

 

Public Services 

 Auburn Public Works Garage accepts free of charge to Auburn Residents the 

disposal of fluorescent bulbs. A representative from Maine DEP came to the 

garage for an in-house training for several crew on fluorescent bulb disposal and 

other e-waste. 

 The sign shop crew worked on upgrading signage, and or repairing post; on 

Stevens Mill Rd., Turner St., Western Ave., Western Ave., Harris St., Prospect St., 

Elm St.  

 Crews were once again out on Washington St. doing litter patrol 

 Crews were preparing the sweepers 

 The Catch Basin Crew were out cleaning basins on 3’s run, about 53 

 Crew continue to assist with Hasty and Ingersoll Maintenance 

 Crews have begun sidewalk sweeping on Minot Ave. 

 Crews were out cold patching all main drags  

 Crews were out and about Tuesday cleaning and clearing up limbs from trees as 

well as fallen trees over the road’s due to the extreme high winds, some of the 

storm clean up was on West Auburn Rd, Lake St, Court St, Maple Hill Rd, Trapp 

Rd, Old Danville Rd, Sopers Mill, Beaver Rd and Crest Ave. 

 Crews were out preparing the Pettengill Softball field installing wall pads and 

Tribou Field 

 Supervisor met with the IT staff to review the new scope of work on the Tree 

Inventory Grant 

 This week the Fleet crew had 36 work orders to date,  32 were APS,  3 for PD and 

1 FD.  

 The Fleet crew complete 27 so far 5 more are in the  shop having work done on 

them.  

 The Fleet crew doing an evaluation for FD 317 , it needs a State Inspection. 
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 The Welding crew have been working on new bucket for # 55, and making repairs 

on fuel tank for # 11 and still working on other projects, including the damn 

entrance. 

 2016 Reclamation Project (Townsend Brook Road, Pettingill Park)- project has 

been awarded to Gendron & Gendron, start date anticipated for early May 

 2016 Reconstruction Project ( Highland Ave)- project to be advertised for bid 

early April 

 2016 MPI Project (South Main Street)- project bid opening 4-7-16 

 Summer Street Extension- project bid opening 4-7-16 

 Stormwater Compliance- on-going 

 Hillcrest Ave Retaining Wall- project to be awarded with a start date of early May 

 Tree Inventory- proposals are being reviewed for contracted services 

 2017 Hampshire Street Reconstruction- Gorrill Palmer has been selected for 

Consultant Services 

 Hotel Road Culvert Replacement- a grant application has been submitted for the 

replacement of the culverts at the Taylor Brook crossing 

 Permitting/ Digsafes season has begun and staff is working on GIS apps. 

  


